STATE OF CONNECTICUT
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

DISTRICT I1
7T Salem: Turnpike
Norwich, Connecticut (6360

Phone:
March 9, 2022

Mr. Kevin M. Crowley , ‘_____1__7_?7_,[]__,\?{? —=
Fuller Engineering & Land Surveying e\l
525 John Street E {ET]J =
.Bridgeport, CT 06604 MAR 14 2022
Dear Mr. Crowley: L TE

| By 2o SITE a

Subject: Zoning Improvement Location & Topographic Plan
245 Norwich-New London Road / Route 32
Town of Montville

The Department of Transportation (Department) has reviewed your latest plans for the above-noted
subject received February 16, 2022, entitled, “Zoning Improvement Location & Topographic Plan — 245 Norwich-
New London Road — Montville, Connecticut” dated January 4, 2022. Your submittal/application to work within the
State right of way or perform work that may affect State property is denied based on the following comments:

1. Proof of Town approval must be submitted prior to the issuance of an encroachment permit.

2. Provide turning movement analysis that an SU-30 design vehicle can make a right turn out of the proposed
drive without encroaching over the centerline.

3. Call out the radius on the plans for the proposed driveway.

4. Revise plans to show limits of pavement restoration according to current Conn DOT standards for the
proposed sewer connection on Route 32. Excavations into a lane will require restoration from the curb to
the center line of the roadway or the closest pavement seam. Excavations crossing the center line will
require curb to curb restoration. Milling limits must extend a minimum of 10’ beyond the edges of the
trench. Please include the latest Department of Transportation detail sheet for Pavement Restoration on the
plans. If you would like a PDF version of the “Pavement Restoration” details sent to you electronically,

" please email Mr. Gary Brigham at gary.bricham@ct.gov.

When you resubmit, please provide two sets of plans, 40 scale or larger, reflecting the above-noted
comments. Please note that any resubmission may generate additional comments and concerns and in no way
guarantees the issuance of an encroachment permit. An encroachment permit must be obtained prior to performing
any work within or affecting the highway right of way.

If you have any questions in regard to this matter, please contact Mr. Gary Brigham of this office at
(860) 823-3114, or by email at gary.brigham@ct.gov.

Carlos M. Wimberly
Special Services Section Ménager
Bureau of Highway Operations
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